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10 March 2021 (2021-50)
Dear Parents / Guardians (Our Valued Partners-in-Education)

Update on Student’s Fruit Allergy

With reference to Term 1 parents’ letter dated 4 January 2021, the school aims to inculcate in our students
the healthy habit of eating fruits starting in Term 2. Please indicate in the response slip below if your child
has a fruit allergy. Please return the response slip through your child’s form teacher by Monday, 22 March

2021. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Jasbir Singh
Vice-Principal

Parent’s/Guardian’s Response Slip:

No, my child has no allergy to any fruit.

Yes, my child has a fruit allergy.

Fruit(s) that my child is allergic to (Applicable only if you have indicated ‘Yes’ above):

Name of Child: Class:

Name of Parent/Guardian:

Contact Number:




